
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coping after a loss can be challenging at times.  An evening out is social time,  
a way to meet others and find some ongoing support after a loss, especially in nature.   

 

Picnic in the Park 
Thursday, July 24, 2025 

5:00 pm-8:00 pm (dinner around 5:30 pm) 
Roberts Village Park, 312 N Park St, Roberts, WI 54023 

Either the Roberts Park Building or the Pavilion (weather determines which, a few 
days ahead. Both buildings use the same parking lot & both have restrooms) 

 
Roberts Park:  312 N Park St, Roberts, WI 54023 

(An email will be sent a few days before the picnic to confirm which location) 
 

Grilled meat provided by Bakken-Young.   
Please bring a Potluck dish or something to share & BYOB. 

Some picnic table seating will be available, and you are welcome to bring your lawn chair. 
 

PARKING:  Park on the grounds. Click here to register for the Picnic.  
 

Please RSVP with name, phone number, number attending, and dish sharing by  
Friday, July 18, to Julia Rajtar, Grief Support Coordinator, 715-781-4003  or 

julia.rajtar@bakken-young.com. 
 

 
 
 
 

                       

  

https://forms.gle/HhZpkTA12ERGtK8b8
mailto:julia.rajtar@bakken-young.com

